
 

 

 

 

TOWN OF WINDSOR LOCKS PUBLIC HEARING 

Litter Ordinance & Blight Ordinance Revisions 

Tuesday, June 8, 2021 @ 7:00 p.m. 

 

A virtual Public Hearing is scheduled for Tuesday, June 8, 2021 @ 7:00 p.m. to discuss the 

adoption of a new Littering and Dumping Ordinance, to discuss changes to the Blight Ordinance, 

as proposed by the Board of Selectmen, and to hear from the public if further changes to the 

Blight Ordinance should be considered.   

The Public Hearing Notice/Zoom Login Information and proposed documents to be considered 

are listed on the Town’s Website @ www.windsorlocksct.org under the “Upcoming Events” 

section. 

 

 

                             

 

 

http://www.windsorlocksct.org/

